
From: Elizabeth Burdick
To: Eric
Subject: RE: Consent to Extend Public Hearing to September 12, 2024
Date: Monday, August 19, 2024 6:30:00 PM

Good afternoon, Eric.  Received.  I will post this request for the public hearing to be
continued to the 9/12/24 meeting and that you have granted the PZC an extension of
time to do so.  Thank you.
 
Regards,
Liz Burdick
Director of Land Use & Planning
Town of Ledyard
741 Colonel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard, CT 06339
Telephone: (860) 464-3215 ~ Email: planner@ledyardct.org
TOWN HALL HOURS: MON-THURS, 7:30AM – 4:45PM

 
From: Eric <bsaofnl-eric@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2024 4:37 PM
To: Elizabeth Burdick <planner@ledyardct.org>
Subject: Consent to Extend Public Hearing to September 12, 2024

 
Liz,
 
Per our discussion today regarding the continuation of the public hearing
on my proposed text amendments to the Ledyard Zoning Commissison
(Application PZC #24-07 - ZRA [REVISED]), this email constitutes my
consent to extend the public hearing scheduled for August 22, 2024 in the
Council Chambers to September 12, 2024 at the Middle School.
 
It is my understanding the continuation of the hearing will be the first item
on the agenda for September 12.
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or
concerns.
 
Please confirm receipt.
 
Respectfully,
 
Eric Treaster
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